
   The  Stokesley 
   Pride-in-our-Town Association
   www.stokesleypride.org.uk

MINUTES OF MEETING HELD ON MONDAY 22ND OCTOBER 2018

Attending:  Linda Purnell (Chair), Fiona Wilson, Fred Lee, Mike Irving, Lovaine Irving, 
Caroline Rathmell, Adrian Rathmell,Derek Whiting, David Scott, Ken Ridgeway, 

Apologies:  Alan Weighell, Jill Lee, Tricia Lee,  Ajit Patel,

Matters arising from previous minutes:
The minutes were accepted.  
The plaques are ready now.

1. New Tubs Four broken tubs have been replaced.  That used the last of the tubs in stock so we need to order 
some more.

2. Signs. It was decided to stay with the same company, Stokesley Signs, as they donate them to SPIOTA.

3. The Ziggurat will be replaced on Friday morning.  Anyone who can assist please report at 9am.

4. Tubs which are no longer sponsored will be taken out of commission.  A number have collapsed and will be
replaced.  Two tubs will be sponsored by Cobblestones.  They will be within the railings and the company 
will water them.                    

5. The Ziggurat. This summer's display has been so successful it will be repeated next year.  The new troughs 
will be needed for the spring planting.  We will need a tray for the plant at the top.  Shrubs will be displayed
for now.

6. Treasurer's report:   The report was not presented as the treasurer is unable to attend the meeting. 

7. Next meeting.  As there will be little to discuss once the planting is finished this is the last meeting for this 
year.  The meeting dates for next year are as follows:

21st January
18th March
29th April
24th June
19th August

8.    Annual Dinner.  This will be at The Bay Horse, Broughton.  Motion carried.

Thursday gang.  Empty the roundabout and do any necessary watering.  Plant the bulbs the following week.  
Keep the cenotaph tidy ready for Remembrance Day.  No more duties after that until March.

Any Other Business  The Thursday gang was approached by the hairdresser from Terry Dicken Estate.  She is 
offering a free shampoo and set to all voluntary members of SPIOTA.  It's on the right on Ellerbeck Way.

              

The meeting was closed.
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